
 

Principal’s Note #23 

2/11/25 
 

* Crab Feed Meeting tomorrow night in Kohl’s library at 

6:15pm. Get onboard the party planning train. 

*If you have any Crab Feed silent auction items or raffle items to 

donate, please get them in as soon as possible. March 1st is around 

the corner. 

*Kohl Crab Feed is coming up! If you reserved tickets, please be sure 

to pay for them. Being that it is a hugely popular event, we want to 

make sure folks have the opportunity to go if you’re unable to attend.  

*In case you didn’t know, there is STILL TIME to sign up for Kohl's 

Spring Break Day Camp. It’s at Kohl. Check out the attached flyer. 

*February 17th is around the corner! Be sure to get your Specialty 

School application in. (If you have a sibling that’s already at Kohl, you 

still have to submit the application/enroll your kindergartner.) Here’s 

the link to the application-
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=C0TugV1AqUGBIRohRLQlCry3dqU-xmlLuZnYpLBY-

ShUOVZPS04wUE5YN0dHWUxWQ1hZU09INkJXWC4u 

Specialty School Enrollment: 

-Opened Jan 16th - closes Feb 17th. 
-Lottery will be held on Feb 20th. 

 

 

Stay safe and stay sane. 
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